
 

 
 
 
 

February 2024 
 
 
World Book Day Poetry Competition 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are launching a poetry competition 
for all our budding creative writers. 
 
We would like the children to write a short poem (one side of A4 maximum) on a 
theme of their choice. It would be lovely to see some poems on the theme of books 
and reading, but this is not essential. The top entries will be featured in our school 
newsletter and will win some fun, writing themed prizes. 
 
In order to provide some extra inspiration, we have attached a variety of activity 
sheets. Our youngest children may want to simply decorate a poem or rhyme that 
they enjoy. 
 
Please give entries to class teachers to pass on to Mr Styles. The deadline for 
entries is Friday 1st March. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Styles  Mrs Nethercott 


